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Annual Shareholders Meeting

The Annual Shareholder’s Meeting of the Oak Trail Estates 
Mutual Water Company will be held on Saturday, May 16, 
2020 at Saint Marks Episcopal Church in Los Olivos.
The Water Company meeting will commence at 9:30 AM.
The annual meeting of the Oak Tail Estates Homeowner’s 
Association will follow at 10:30 AM.
All members are encouraged to attend.

Board approved new water meters

At the January 22nd meeting of the Board of Directors, the 
Board approved a measure to replace all existing older 
mechanical water meters on the property of shareholders 
with state of the art meters at no expense to the property 
owners.  Installation of the new meters is anticipated to be 
completed before mid year.

The new devices will provide a number of advantages over 
the older meters.  In addition to recording more accurate 
readings of water usage at each property, it also will provide 
owners a more effective means of detection of otherwise 
non-obvious underground water leaks.

The Watermaster will discuss this in more detail at the 
Annual Shareholders Meeting.


